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TANDILG COLiIITTEE Oil OﬁbERVd¢IONAL AJTIVITIES

LUNAR SECTION

Bulletin No,l

This 18 the promlised follow-up to the Bulletin from the Standing
Comulttee on Obssrving which all Centres received last nonth.

As was mentioned at that time, no attenpt is being made to standardlse
or direct the observing activities of the local Centres, On the
other hand, nany members have recently been criticising the isolation
of the Centres as far as observing is concerned, The dlisplays of
anateur work at the last few Annual IMeetings have been a beginning -
but there remains little rezl contact in between times, A8 I Bee

1t, the Job of National Co-ordinator is 1to keep in close touch with
each Centre, recelilve from then periodic reports of fthelr activities,
and then pzsas on this information to all Centres by neans of regular
bulletins, In this way ldeas for wortiwhile projects cen be 8secured,
each Centre's observing programme can be more easily planned and
unnecessary duplication can be avoided, Furtiiermore, it may be
possible, if the systen worka out as hoped, to provide sone sort of
outiet for all our efforts in the form of a publication of amateur
work at the national level,

I am hoping for a lively response from our various Lunar groups,
Interest in the moon is reviving at an amazing rate these days =~
for obvious reasons, The field is wide and varied enough for any
taste, and useful work of some sort can be done with any telescope
fron 2 2,4" refractor up,

For a start, I would like to hear fron the member in each Centre
who has chosen or been chosen to represent the Lunar observers,

I would also appreciate any sugzestions or thoughts you may have on
the problem of national Lunar co-ordination,

Raymond R, Thompson,
National Co-ordinator,
Lunar Section,
Standing Committee on Observational
Activities,

Box 79:
Maple, Ontario.
7T November, 1961,
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